
April 21st, 2023

From Ms. O: Bravo to our first grade actors who gave a riveting performance of Jack and the Beanstalk. An amazing round 
of applause to Ms Leyba, Ms. Pulliam and Ms. Hunt for providing this great experience. 

Mrs. Kaufman, Music Teacher: Mark your calendars for year-end performances by Mark West 4th-6th grade music students! 
Please note who performs at each event: Saturday, April 29 - LBC Farmer's Market - Continuing violins, continuing guitars, all 
trumpets/clarinets, and all chorus will perform from 11:45 a.m.-12:15 p.m. Be there by 11:15am for tuning. Beginning guitars 
and beginning violins will NOT perform at the LBC event due to space and time limitations. Thursday, May 18 - Mark West 
MPR (gym) - ALL 4th-6th grade music students from Mark West will perform from 11:00-11:30ish during the school day. 
Students who have borrowed instruments must return them (and any books) immediately following the performance.

From Summer, the Yearbook Editor: Yearbook sales has started, click on the link below to pre-order yours. You have until 
4/23/2023 to pre-order your yearbook. https://store.shopyearbook.com/mwe2022-2023 I am also attaching a link where you 
can submit photos to be used in the yearbook that you have taken while volunteering either at school, in the garden or on 
field trips of your student and their classmates. I greatly appreciate any photos you submit. 
https://uploads.picabooyearbooks.com/9685028 . 

PTA:  Help us raise funds for some many important aspects of our school. Head over to the auction page and check out all 
the goodies including some REALLY FUN teacher experiences. Registering on auctria for our Silent Auction! 
https://auctria.events/Walkathon2023 Don’t forget to share your child's 99pledges link with friends, colleagues, neighbors 
and Family  https://app.99pledges.com/fund/2023MWPTA  Sign up to Volunteer here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E4CAEA628A3F85-2023

Public Notice: Night paving is scheduled to begin on Mark West Springs Road on April 23rd and estimated to end on Old 
Redwood Hwy on May 12th, 2023. Nighttime construction hours are 8:00 pm. To 6:00 am. Sunday through Thursday. Lane 
closures will be in effect for nighttime paving. No parking signs will be posted, and vehicles must be parked off the road by 
6:00 p.m. Please note, while we will do all we can to maintain full function and access of the roadway, delays can be 
expected with varying durations.

Green Team: What a fantastic presentation at the District Board Meeting! The School Board notices and supports our efforts. 
Thank you Lisa De Kozan, Ginny, Andy, Audrina and Allison. Top knotch public speaking! Secondly, have you noticed our 
new mural. Check out the beautiful Ocean Guardian mural at the side gate pick up area. Thank you Leo for your beautiful 
artwork collaboration with our students. 

Safe Routes to School: Dust off your bike and get your helmet out….is BIKE TO SCHOOL Day on outr next walk and roll day 
Wednesday May 3rd. For safety- Walking School Buses are for walkers. If kids want to bike, they must have a parent to 
accompany them on the route that make most sense for thier family. Do not drop off your child with a bike at the walking 
school bus locations. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES  
● Apr 28- Walk-A Thon 
● Apr 24- May 19-CAASPP Testing Grades 3-6
● May 3- Walk and Roll—-Bike to School Day Event 
● May 4th MW PTA Board Meeting-5:30 pm
● May 25 th MW PTA General Membership Meeting 5:30 pm


